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Comments: Recreation Fees and Limited Access in National Forest

 

I strongly disagree with both proposals.  I am a 76 year old male, who believes that the forest and wilderness

areas should be free to all individuals at all times.

 

I have be backing and using horses for the past 50 years in the California and Oregon Mountains.  My tax dollars

have already been used to support these activities and I do not believe you should be collecting additional fees

from us again.

 

If the number of user per day needs to be controlled, I could somewhat agree.

 

Double dipping into my pockets is a unnecessary tax that I should be protected from at all times.

 

Morris O. Chandler

1650 NW Helmholtz Way

Redmond, Oregon 97756

 


